
This week, children across school have battled the
cold and kicked off this term’s learning with some

fantastic Maths! Mr McHale has had 6 visitors from Y1
- Y6, each showing him amazing calculations.

we ended the cold week with a hot drink at our weekly
Parent coffee morning. Remember, all are welcome
from 8am to pop in and have a cuppa and a biscuit. 

Mr McHale Like and follow us on Facebook 

What a start back to school with the snow and ice - it has
certainly kept us on our toes! The site team and teaching

teams have worked hard to ensure the site is safe and
made quick adaptations to the school day to ensure
everyone is safe. We hope next week the ice will have

melted and the children can play back outside.

Mrs Kingdon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPALS

Well-done to 1JR and 4CPM
who will be spending next

week with Biscuit Bear!
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 90.95%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins
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MORNINGS
POLITE REMINDER, CHILDREN SHOULD NOT BE ON SCHOOL SITE BEFORE

8.30 AM, UNLESS THEY ARE IN BREAKFAST CLUB. CHILDREN ARE NOT
PERMITTED TO BE ON THE SCHOOL PLAYGROUND AT ANYTIME BEFORE OR

AFTER SCHOOL UNLESS WITH STAFF MEMBERS.

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds



